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MEMORANDUM

To: Reston Residents Interested in Stream Restoration
From: Mike Rolband — Wetland Studies and Solutions, Inc. (WSSI)

Nicki Foremsky — Reston Association (RA)
Date: December 5, 2008
Re: Invitation to Meet

WSSI #20030

We are writing to anyone interested in taking a walk to look at completed sections in Snakeden
Branch and to discuss how they compare to the proposed restoration work in The Glade. This
hard copy letter is being mailed to all homes in The Glade Watershed but feel free to invite
others.

The first two walks will be on Saturday, December 13, 2008, at 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM (rain or
shine). We will meet in the Hunter Woods Shopping Center parking lot by the Rite Aid
Pharmacy.

In order to ensure that we have an adequate number of handouts and staff available, please e-
mail (restoninfo@wetlandstudies.com) the number in your group and the selected time your
group plans to attend. If you also provide an e-mail contact — future correspondence will be
electronic.

Since the weekends after this walk bracket Christmas, | am thinking it is best to wait until after
the New Year to schedule additional walks. We also plan to establish times to meet and review
(indoors) plan set details to answer any questions that may arise.

We will have staff available during the holidays — so if individuals or small groups would like to
meet on December 20 or December 27, please also e-mail (restoninfo@wetlandstudies.com) and
indicate when/where you would like to meet.

Sincerely,

Michael S. Rolband, P.E., P.W.S., P.W.D. Nicki Foremsky
Manager, Northern Virginia Stream Restoration Bank Reston Association
President, Wetland Studies and Solutions, Inc. Watershed Manager
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